
 

Welcome Back. We hope you had a lovely restful break. It was lovely to see the children back and ready to 

learn. 

PARKING – Please be considerate when parking in the Windsor Street Car Park. If people do not park with care 

we will close the car park. DO not park where this arrow is in front of the big gate. 

 

 

 

Breakfast Club – We will continue to run this as a ‘child-minding ‘service for our working parents. 

Unfortunately, we still cannot offer any breakfast for the children. 

 

School uniform – Can we remind families that our PE kit is green tracksuit, white t-shirt and green shorts. 

Black leggings are not school uniform. If anyone is struggling, please speak to the school. 

 

Mobile Phones – We ask that when you collect your child you are not on your mobile phone. Your children are 

only young for a very short time, please enjoy your time with them. 

 

After school clubs – These start Monday 22nd January. A separate email will be sent out with the timetable on. 

 

PE Days (Please keep an eye on the newsletter incase these change) 

 

Monday  Year 2  

Tuesday   Year 3  

Wednesday  Year 1, 4 & 6  

Thursday   Year 2 & 4  

Friday  Year 1,5, 3 & 6 (Y5 have PE and Swimming)  

 

Attendance -  

 

Whole School Reception Y1 Y2 Y3 Y4 Y5 Y6 

94.3% 99% 97% 97% 92% 97% 86% 96% 

IMPORTANT DATES – Spring 1 (Please look for any changes) 

Date Who Activity 

02/02/24 Whole school NSPCC Number day – Children to come to school in a number themed outfit or own clothes 

05/02/24 Whole school Children’s Mental Health week.  

 

 

St. Patrick’s Catholic Primary School  
 

Peace, Love & Understanding 

 

Be the Best that You Can Be 

www.stpatricksliverpool.co.uk 

Twitter - @st_patricks 

Email patricks-ao@st-patricks.liverpool.sch.uk 

Phone - 0151 709 1062  
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